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June 27, 2011 
 
 
Art Kleinrath 
DOE Office Legacy Mgmt. 
2597 B ¾ Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81503 
 
Re:  DOE Notification  -  17M Pad, SWSW,  Sec. 17, T7S, R94W 
 
Dear Mr. Kleinrath, 
 
Please be advised that Noble Energy Inc. is submitting the following well to be drilled in the Rulison 
Project Area.  This well is located in Tier 2.   Drilling and completion will be in 17M Pad located in 
Garfield, Colorado. 
 
Wells: Double B Ranch 18-43D 
 
Attached is the survey plat, form 2A, and form 2.  Thank you for your time and assistance in this 
matter.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 303-228-4342.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Liz Lindow 
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy, Inc. 
TEL: 303-228-4342 
FAX: 303-228-4286 
EMAIL: llindow@nobleenergyinc.com 
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